
  

                                             Oifig Cheannasaí na nEastát 
Sir Patrick Duns, Sráid na Canálach Móire, Íochtarac, BÁC 2 

                                                                      Teil: 01-6424747 
  

  Office of Head of Estates  
Sir Patrick Duns, Lower Grand Canal St., Dublin 2  

Tel: 01-6424747 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                 

 

Mr. Darren O’Rourke, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

24th March 2021 

 

 

PQ 12716/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the capital works that were carried out at Cappagh Orthopaedic Hospital in 

each of the years 2018 to 2020 and to date in 2021; the estimated cost of each project; and the duration of each of the 

capital works projects in tabular form. -Darren O'Rourke 

 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question 

which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Attached please find information on major capital works and associated costs supplied by Cappagh Hospital.  Please note 

these projects were part funded by the HSE.  The HSE funding was as follows: €250k for the ‘Development of New 

Admissions Building at Front of Hospital and €460k for the ‘Refurbishment of an old Convent Building into a Paediatric 

Orthopaedic Out-Patient Clinic. 

In addition, below please find details on other works funded by the HSE in this time period. 

  

Medical 
Equipment 
Replacement 
Programme 

Minor 
Capital  

Covid  
Medical 
Gas 
resilience 

SEAI 
Energy 

Infection 
Prevention 
Control 
(IPC) 

2018 €99,842  €130,000   NIL  NIL  NIL  NIL 

2019 €249,791  €280,000   NIL  NIL  NIL  NIL 

2020 €934,000  €534,600   €1,075,519 €80,000 €52,010  €25,000  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


